
Youthscape are looking for young 
people to be interviewed about 
their experiences under the 
COVID-19 lockdown.

BE PART OF AN AMAZING 
NEW FILM RESOURCE FOR 
BEDFORDSHIRE SCHOOLS!

As the new term starts for schools across 
Bedfordshire, schools will be helping students think 
about the impact of the last few months, especially 
how it’s affected our emotions and mental health.

We’re working with schools to provide lesson material 
which will include video stories of local young people 
talking about their experiences. Your story could inspire 
and help thousands of other students!

The films will form part of a lesson that includes advice 
from doctors and practical help for students to adjust to 
being back in school.

You don’t have to have experience of being in a film or 
acting because we just want to hear your story, in your 
own words - so anyone can get involved.

If you’d like your story to be considered for inclusion, or 
you’d like to find out more before deciding, get in touch 
with us now!

Youthscape is 
a Bedfordshire 
charity working 

to support the 
emotional well 
being of young 

people. Our work 
is supported by 

The Connolly 
Foundation.

IF YOU’RE INTERESTED 
YOU MUST:

• BE AGED 14+
• HAVE YOUR PARENTS 
OR CARER’S CONSENT
• BE AVAILABLE FOR 1 
DAY BETWEEN 10TH-21ST 
AUGUST

HOW TO ASK A 
QUESTION OR APPLY: 

EMAIL GEMMA MILLIGAN AT 
GEMMA.MILLIGAN@
YOUTHSCAPE.CO.UK

TEL GEMMA AT 01582 748953

OR TALK TO YOUR SCHOOL 
AND ASK THEM TO PUT YOU IN 
TOUCH WITH US
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